
Senior Research Professional needed 
to guide Australia's leading ICT Research Publication

The Australian Computer Society (ACS) seeks nominations from senior ICT
professionals for the position of Editor-in-Chief of the Journal of Research and
Practice in Information Technology. The position provides leadership for a
team of international academics and researchers in the computer and
telecommunications fields.

The Journal of Research and Practice in Information Technology is an international
quality, peer reviewed journal covering innovative research and practice in
Information Technology. It has been published since 1967 and is one of the world's
oldest continuously published computer journals. The Journal contains articles that
are of interest both to practicing information technology professionals and to
university and industry researchers.

ACS’s Chair of the Standing Working Party on Publications, Mr Worthington paid
tribute to JRPIT’s current Editor-in-Chief, Professor Sidney Morris (University of
Ballarat) who has held the position for several years and will stay on until the new
team can be constituted:

“Sid will be hard to replace, having maintained the rigorous
academic standards of the Journal while making it attractive to IT
practitioners, over an extended period in the position. What few
realize when reading about advances in the internet and the web is
that those developments depend on an infrastructure to provide
credible research information,” he said.

The Editorial positions are honorary and unpaid, but provide opportunities for
academics, researchers and practitioners to influence their discipline. Membership 
is not limited to ACS members or Australian residents, since most work will be
undertaken electronically, with minimal formal meetings. The ACS provides budget
to the Editor-in-Chief for administrative assistance.

ACS Seeks Nominations 
for IT Journal Editor

Additional details regarding the Journal can be found on the web:
http://acs.org.au/jrpit/

Applications for the position close on 30 May 2009. 
Applications, including a CV, should be sent to jrpit@ballarat.edu.au
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